
From: Kathryn Varellas   
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:03 PM 
To: elana@planterraholdings.com 
Cc: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed exception to allow and operate a medical marijuana provisioning center at 
603 E. Williams Street 
 
Attn: Elana Gloetzner  and Ann Arbor’s Planning Department 
 
 
I am an owner of condominium 13C at 555 E. Williams Street in Ann Arbor, MI.    
I am writing to express and register my strong opposition to any exception or allowance of a 
medical marijuana provisioning center at 603 E. Williams Street. 
 
The proposal to allow or permit this petition for such use will invite the use of marijuana too 
close to our home and building.  
    
There are 2 large condominium buildings within the immediate vicinity of the address noted for 
this special use provision. However, such a facility would attract a different group of individuals 
to this largely residential area. 
It will invite increased traffic and potentially at odd hours. 
 
I am violently allergic to the smell of marijuana and do not want to have to face it regularly 
every time I enter or leave my home The allowance of this use will reduce the value and 
desirability of our property.. 
 
THIS SPECIAL EXCEPTION USE PETITION MUST BE DENIED.  
This part of E. Williams Street in Ann Arbor is absolutely NOT the right place for the proposed 
use.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kathryn Varellas 
varellas4@sbcglobal.net 
555 E. Williams Street, #13C 
Ann Arbor, CA 48104 
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